
 
Stockton  Center on Successful Aging to Hold 
Summer Research Program on Brain Health  



The study is comprised of two sessions, each approximately an hour-and-a-half in 
duration.  Organizers are looking for participants who are 50 years of age or older, 
particularly those between the ages of 50-65.  

For this project, participants must be right-
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